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Jolley 22-16 Inspection 
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Heil - DNR, John <john.heil@state.co.us> Thu, Jun 13, 2019 at 3:31 PM
To: Mike Gardner <mgardner@terraep.com>
Cc: Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>, Richard Murray - DNR <g.richard.murray@state.co.us>, "Arauza - DNR,
Steven" <steven.arauza@state.co.us>

Hello Mike,
 
Upon inspection of the Jolley 22-16 pit and well pad, Steven and I observed some black fluids pooling below the union of
an excavated flowline. FYI-if the fluids are the result of a leak then the line should be pressure tested before returning to
service.  

 
Thanks, 

John Heil 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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Cc: Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>, "g.richard.murray@state.co.us" <g.richard.murray@state.co.us>,
"Arauza - DNR, Steven" <steven.arauza@state.co.us>

John,

 

Thanks for sending the photo.  I will run out right now and check on it to see if we have a leak of some sort.  I can’t see
from the pic where this line is located, but I do not believe that this is associated with the pit that we’re trying to close.  I
know they are doing some work on the south end of that pad, so I’ll go see what I can find out.   

 

Also, I have not been able to contact Mr. Kent Jolley yet regarding a discussion with him about the SAR/EC levels in the
pit … but I hope to hear from him soon.  I will keep you guys posted on what I find out.

 

Thanks.

 

 

Mike Gardner

Cell:       (970) 623-4875

Office:  (970) 263-2760

mgardner@terraep.com

 

From: Heil - DNR, John <john.heil@state.co.us>  
Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2019 3:32 PM 
To: Mike Gardner <MGardner@terraep.com> 
Cc: Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>; g.richard.murray@state.co.us; Arauza - DNR, Steven
<steven.arauza@state.co.us> 
Subject: Jolley 22-16 Inspection

 

Hello Mike,

 

Upon inspection of the Jolley 22-16 pit and well pad, Steven and I observed some black fluids pooling below the union of
an excavated flowline. FYI-if the fluids are the result of a leak then the line should be pressure tested before returning to
service.  
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Thanks, 

John Heil 
Environmental Protection Specialist

[Quoted text hidden]

Mike Gardner <MGardner@terraep.com> Thu, Jun 13, 2019 at 4:29 PM
To: "Heil - DNR, John" <john.heil@state.co.us>
Cc: Alex Fischer - DNR <alex.fischer@state.co.us>, "g.richard.murray@state.co.us" <g.richard.murray@state.co.us>,
"Arauza - DNR, Steven" <steven.arauza@state.co.us>

John,

 

I just heard back from our construction supervisor and the “black fluid” that you see is simply a mastic (i.e., exterior
coating) that is used for cathodic protection purposes.  The mastic is spread over the bolts on the flange to help prevent
them from rusting out.  I also spoke with one of our guys who is out on that job right now and he assured me that this
flange is not leaking. 

 

The mastic is a thick, viscous, sticky material and it is a messy product to use.  I will have the guys clean up any residual
mastic that may be on the ground, but this is simply a protective exterior coating that is used on flanges, fittings, etc. that
may be susceptible to corrosion.

 

 




